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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Non-Uniform Day 

All children are invited to come to school in 

non-uniform on Monday 25th March, with a 

donation of Easter chocolate for the Easter Fair 

Chocolate Tombola.  We thank you in advance 

for your support. 

Egg Competition 

Thank you very much for the fantastic 

entries into our Egg competition.  They 

really were EGGceptional this year (I 

couldn’t resist!).  It was very hard to 

choose, but in the end we picked 4 

overal winners, who were: Lilya in Year 

4, Shae in Year 3, Pedro in Reception 

and Nylah in Year 1.  These children 

have won an Easter eggs and we also 

had some close runners up who have 

won a tube of Smarties and all entries 

have won a Freddo.  Well done to 

everyone! 

 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N - 92.4% 
R - 96.3% 
Yr 1 - 89.6% 
Yr 2 - 83.3% 
Yr 3 - 93.08% 
Yr 4 - 88.8% 
Yr 5 - 91.6% 
Yr 6 - 86% 

 
Well done Reception! 
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